
Company Name: Chengdu Vantron Technology Co., Ltd. 

Address: No.5 GaoPeng Road, Hi-Tech Zone, Chengdu, SiChuan, P.R. China 

Telephone: 86-28-8512-3930 

Fax No.: 86-28-8512-3935 

Email: x.wang@vantrontech.com.cn 

 

Change in FCC ID Request Letter 

Current Date: 2022-11-23 

 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 

Authorization and Evaluation Division  

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

Subject: Request to change in Identification. 

Dear Regulatory Authority, 

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: 2AAGE9260NG as 

established in 47 CFR 2.933 (b) for a currently approved device. This application by 

Chengdu Vantron Technology Co., Ltd. will establish a new FCC ID: 2AAGE9260NG 

under Chengdu Vantron Technology Co., Ltd. grant code for purpose of marketing. The 

original grant to Intel Corporation will remain in effect.  

Per 2.933(b) 

1. The original applicant is Intel Corporation. 

2. The original identification is FCC ID: PD99260NG. 

3. The Original grant date is 2017-7-24. 

4. The equipment is electrically identical 

5. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device 

Only applicant and identification are different. 

1. The new applicant is Chengdu Vantron Technology Co., Ltd.  

2. The new identification is FCC ID: 2AAGE9260NG. 

 

The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 

Authorization Letter from Original Grantee 

Change in ID Request Letter 

FCC ID Authorization letter 

FCC ID Label format and location 

This authorization is valid until further written notice from the applicant. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or need future information regarding this 

application. 

 

Client’s Signature    

 

Client’s Name/Title: Xi Wang/VP 

 


